March 14, 2002

Mr. Greg Boulot

Sebago Technics

One Chabot Street

P.O. Box 1339

Westbrook, ME 04098-1339

RE:
993 Congress Street, Maine Medical Parking Lot


Job #2001-0264, CBL #65-H-1

Dear Mr. Boulot:

Staff has reviewed your request to revise the approved site plan for the Maine Medical Parking Lot to substitute a Downstream Defender stormwater treatment unit for a Vortechnics stormwater treatment unit.  

Greater site detail needs to be provided surrounding the design of the stormwater treatment unit.  The inlet on this structure, as designed, will be submerged before runoff can outlet the structure.  The engineer should verify that adequate cover is proposed over the inlet pipe to minimize the threat of freezing.  Further, the applicant’s engineer needs to confirm that entry into the City’s existing catch basin in Congress Street will occur at an elevation, such that the pipe invert is made below the flat top of the structure and not into the row of adjustment brick.

Please submit revised plans for staff review.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 874-8901.

Sincerely,  

Kandice Talbot

Planner

CC:
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager


Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

Anthony Lombardo, Project Engineer

Steve Bushey, DeLuca-Hoffman
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